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Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Encino Community Center in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Armenian Cultural Center, located at 104 N.
Belmont. Suite 300, Glendale, CA 91206.

The funding would be used to renovate a historical building to use as a local community cultural
center.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN
Member of Congress
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